Dear Tom,

In response to your consultation on the above application, Environmental Protection Unit has no adverse comments with regard to this planning proposal. 

EP would however like to remind the applicant that the responsibility for the safe development and secure occupancy of the site rests with the developer/ applicant.

Best wishes

Romero Okikiade

Environmental Protection Officer

South Northamptonshire Council

The Forum

Moat Lane

NN12 6AD

Direct dial: 01327 322354

Fax: 01327 359946

email: romero.okikiade@southnorthants.gov.uk
website; www.southnorthants.gov.uk  


